
February 5, 2017 
PRAYER LIST 

Bernice Hartling                       Medical Concerns            
Shirley Fedraw            Medical Concerns  
Geri Sampson           Medical Concerns 
Suzanne Van Ranst       Medical Concerns  
R. Ferguson Family       Healing, spiritual  
            guidance 
Pauline Gourlay       Medical Concerns 
Annika Koch        Medical Concerns 
John Langley        Medical Concerns  
Kathy Gideon       Medical Concerns 
Mary Ellen Matchynski      Medical Concerns 
Tom Schlaff         Medical Concerns 
Carol Burroughs       Medical Concerns 
Irene Moxon        Medical Concerns  
Rev. Norman Kirsch       Medical Concerns 
Family of Dotty Klein      Bereavement 
 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 SERVING TODAY 

 
Minister:                                                                        Rev. William Kren 
Music Director:                                                                 Brian Sampson  
Liturgist:                                          John Peters 
Ushers:                                                             Jim Haling & Marge Manspeaker  
Fellowship Hosts:                              Pat Stacho

Dearborn Congregational Church 
United Church Of Christ 

16350 Rotunda Drive 
Dearborn, MI  48120 

(313) 271-8552 

 

Please join us for coffee,  

refreshments, and fellowship in the Mayflower Room 

immediately following the worship service. 

 
Sunday, February 12 
Brian Sampson will be leading us in worship on February 12 while Rev. Kren 
and Sue enjoy a visit with their son and his family in California.  They will be 
gone February 8 – 15. 
  
 
Lennon Pregnancy Center 
The baby bottles Katherine Lennon referred to last Sunday in her presentation 
are available in the Mayflower Room if you would like one.  They are to be 
used to collect loose change, dollars, or checks.  The filled bottles will then be 
given back to the center, which is located in Dearborn Heights, to provide 
monetary assistance for their ongoing work.  Their mission is to enable par-
ents to choose life for their unborn children and to raise them in loving fami-
lies. 
  
 
Bible Study Starts – February 23 
Rev. Kren will lead a one-hour seven-week Bible study on Thursdays during 
Lent starting February 23 through April 6 at 7:00 pm. No sign-up is required; 
just attend as often as you like.  This is a great time to spend together in fel-
lowship while gaining a better understanding of the Bible. 
  
 
Fish & Loaves Food Pantry 
We are collecting non-perishable food items that will be donated to the Fish & 
Loaves Food Pantry located in Taylor. Your food items may be placed in the 
basket behind the last pew in the Sanctuary. This organization was first 
launched and led by Rev. Drutchas of St. Paul Church in 2008.  
 

 

The flowers at the altar today are  
from Pastor Bill, in honor of  

Sue’s birthday. 

 



 

 


